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Vigiano Brothers 8th Annual Memorial Golf Outing 
Wednesday, June 15, 2011 
Bergen Point Country Club Registration: 12:00 PM 

* * *  
Tee Off: 1:00 PM 

Shotgun Start 
* * * 

Cost: $165 per Golfer 
* * * 

Fee includes: 
Greens Fee 

* * *  
Cart 
* * *  

Driving Range 
* * *  

Hot Dogs & Beer at the 
turn 
* * *  

Dinner & open bar at the 
Golf Course 

Ladies 
Welcome 

Not a Golfer? . . . Join us for Dinner, only. 
$40 per person @ 6:30 PM 

There’s still time for Golfers & Sponsors to sign up! 
Contact: Tom Lorito  631 539-9113 

NOTE: Suffolk County prohibits alcohol brought onto the course . . . please refrain. 
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LODGE OFFICERS 
Andy Filangeri—President 
1082 Gardiner Drive 
Bayshore, NY 11706 
631-666-0413 

LODGE & CORPORATION OFFICERS: 
1ST Vice President……………………………………...Frank Provenzano—667-1133 
2nd Vice President………………………………………………Bob Savino—422-6934 
Immediate Past President  ..……………………………….John T. Vigiano-242-7479 
Orator ..…………………………………………………… .Frank Montuori—422-6914 
Recording Secretary .……………………………………..….Sal Favarolo—321-1819 
Financial Secretary .…………………………………….…….Tom Lorito—539– 9113 
Treasurer ……………………………………………….…...Jack Battaglia—427-3425 

 

LODGE OFFICERS: 
Corresponding Secretary …………………………………………..Chris Schiavo—254-3650 
Principal Trustee ……………………………………………………...Sal Mangano—988-3000 
Trustees: 

Joe Bilello - 553-0288…………………………………….…….Dan Cicale– 586-9583 
Sal Pipia - 271-2755……….…………………………………Mike Ferrato—243-1414 
Nunzio Diamante—669-4184………………………………….Lou Morga—422-6474 
Carmine Soldano—586-0883 ……………………….Vincent Russo—516-541-6635 

Masters of Ceremonies: 
Ed Valenti—665-6323………………………………………...Jack Verdi—669 - 6974 

Sentinel  ………………………………………………………………….Ralph Preta—499-4635 
Chaplain ………………………………………………………….Frank Provenzano—667-1133 
State Deputy to Brumidi Lodge ………………………………….. Angelo Crimi 
 

CORPORATION DIRECTORS: 
Roy Perticone—242-5492 …………………………………………Sal Picone - 586-0251 
Bob Cava - 669-8896 ……………………………………...Jim Caravella - 516-794-7988 
Tony Bianco—243-0614 …………………………………….Rocco Germano - 560-3301 
Tom Tartaro -(516) 364-8879 ………………………………..Paul Carosotto  - 667-1779 
……………………………………………………………………….Bill Lamont  - 669-4543 

Vincent Cantone - Honorary* Barney Ferrante - Honorary* 
Director, Emeritus - Frank Ferrante — 661– 8485 

 

STATE OFFICERS: 
State Appointee, General Laws and By-Laws Chairman…………..Arthur Spera – 669-7295 
District 1 Chairperson Italian Cultural & Languages ………………..Mike Ferrato—243-1414 
District 1 Parade Chairperson……………………………….……….Roy Perticone—242-5492 
 

STATE DEPUTIES: 
State Deputy to Giuseppe Nigro Lodge #2234 …………………...Frank Ferrante – 661-8485 
State Deputy to The Vigiano Brothers Lodge #3436.……………….Arthur Spera – 669-7295 
State Deputy to Arturo Toscanini Lodge #2107..………………......Roy Perticone –242-5492 
State Deputy to P. Vincent Landi Lodge #2239………...……………..Bill Lamont – 669-4543 

COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN 
Bar Chairman…………………………………..…..Joe Bilello—553-0288 
Bell Jar Chairman……………………….…...Tom Tartaro 516-364-8879 
…….Co-Chair Paul Carosotto—667-1779 ….Jack Messina—667-8053 
…….Frank Misiano - 242-3796 …………………….Sal Pipia - 271-2755 
Bingo Chairman ………………………….….Marie Diamante—669-4184 
……………………………………….  ..Co-Chair   Jack Verdi—669-6974 
Dark Horse ………………………………………..Ralph Preta—499-4635 
Community Affairs …………………………...Frank Ferrante—661-8485 
CSJ ……………………………………………….Mike Ferrato - 243-1414 
Fund Raiser Chairman ………………… ........Chris Schiavo—254-3650 
Health & Welfare …………………………………...Pete Nani—242-4261 
House Chairman  ………………………………….Sal Picone - 586-0251 
Historian………..………     ……………….…..  Sal Favarolo—321-1819 
Kitchen / Assistant House Chairman……….Frank Montuori - 422-6914 
La Voce Editor …………………………...……….Bob Savino—422-6934 
La Voce co-Editor  ………………………..….Sabrina Savino—422-6934 

PAST PRESIDENTS 
 

John Vigiano 
2009—2011 

Sonny Marigliano 
2007—2009 

Roy Perticone 
2005—2007 
Bill Lamont 
2003 - 2005 

Clemente Oropallo 
2001 – 2003 

Arthur Spera 
1999 – 2001 

Paul Del Prete 
1997 – 1999 

Nick Occhino 
1995 – 1997 

Frank Ferrante 
1993 – 1995 

George Nappi 
1991 – 1993 
Ted Spera* 
1989 – 1991 

Stephen Pepe 
1987 – 1989 

Frank Giacalone 
1985 – 1987 

Joseph Sanfilippo* 
1984 – 1985 

Anthony Bianco 
1982 – 1984 

Rocco Sciarrone* 
1979 – 1982 
Joe Errico* 
1976 – 1979 

Rocco Castoro 
1975 – 1976 

Mike Bovino* 
1973 – 1975 

Paul Coniglio 
1970 – 1973 

Mario Mesisco * 
1969 – 1970 

John Farina * 
Honorary 

 
*Deceased 

Legal Advisors / Counselors ........................... Bob Cava - 669-8896 
 .............................................................. Carl Copertino ...274-9035 
Membership: .............................. Chairman Ralph Preta—499-4635  
―Popeye‖ Number…………........................….Joe Bilello—553-0288 
District 1 Parade ..................................... Roy Perticone—242-5492 
Photographer ....................................... Rocco Germano - 560-3301 
Scholarship ............................................ Tony La Rocca - 321-4954 
 .............................................................. Jack Battaglia— 427-3425  
Senior Citizen Affairs ......................... Nunzio Diamante—669-4184 
Vegas:  Frank Provenzano—667-1133 ........ Bill Lamont - 669-4543 
Golf Outing…………Tom Lorito—539-9113 / Pat Lorito—790-7359  
………………..Tony La Rocca—321-4954 / Rocco Laino—661-1981 
Web Site ................................................... Sal Favarolo—321-1819 
Dances, In House Functions: …….…Frank Provenzano—667-1133   
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Brothers and Sisters: 
 
   Since the warmer weather has finally arrived, I 
decided to go outside and have some fun with 
my grandson.  He helped me plant some tomato 
plants in my garden.  This experience brought to 
mind the fun I had with my “grandpa”.  My 
grandfathers garden was a plot of land that took 

up half his backyard.  His tomato plants were in perfect rows, and 
each row had a ditch along side it, which provided the perfect irriga-
tion to make the plants grow strong. 
   Speaking of growing strong,  the Brumidi Lodge over the past few 
months  has also grown strong. Our membership is on the rise!  This 
is due to the hard work of Ralph Preta.  Ralph makes a tough job look 
easy.  Great job, Ralph and thank you.  On that note, I’d like to wel-
come all our new members.  I hope to get to know each of  you and I 
hope to see you get involved and enjoy the activities that our lodge 
has to offer. 
   On April 30th, the Brumidi lodge had the pleasure of hosting the 
NYS Plenary session. It was a day that I and everyone who attended 
will long remember. To have the National President Joseph DiTra-
pani, State President Sal Lanzilotta, State Officials and members from 
other lodges from NYS, spending the day with us at our lodge, was an 
honor. The Brumidi Lodge received a beautiful plaque from our State 
President thanking us for our hospitality. It is proudly mounted on the 
wall upstairs at the lodge. I would like to thank all the members who 
helped out that day. I especially want to thank Sal Picone and his staff 
for an outstanding job, feeding all the people who attended and mak-
ing sure the plenary session ran as smoothly as it did.  You did us 
proud! 
   Our Family Night Social on May 19th was a huge success.  It was 
great to see so many people in attendance and what a delicious look-
ing dessert table. It made your mouth water just admiring it.  Thank 
you Frank Montuori and his staff for another job well done. 
   May 22nd turned out to be a great day for the Ladies Auxiliary IPP 
Diana Grauer and all of us.  Diana’s testimonial at Chateau LaMer 
was beautiful. It was a well deserved party for Diana and her family.   
    

During Diana’s two years serving as Ladies Auxiliary President, she 
showed us the love she has for the lodge, in all of her hard work and 
sacrifices.  Thank you Diana and BRAVO!  
May 24th was a great night for all our Scholarship recipients and their 
families.  Our scholars for the 2011 year are: Erin Devine, Emma 
Rosenthal, Carissa Gagliano, Melissa Farina, Jennifer DiSomma, 
James Barone and Jaclyn Carosotta. 
These young adults should be very proud of themselves.  I know their 
families, schools, communities and of course all of us at the Brumidi 
lodge are very proud of their accomplishments. 
On May 30th we had our Memorial Day parade. I want to thank each 
and every member who marched and honored all our past and pre-
sent veterans.  Their sacrifices to keep our great county “free” should 
never be forgotten. 
I’d  also like to thank Family Florist for making our entrance hall look 
so attractive. They came down to the lodge and decorated the area 
by the statue of Mary.  Thank you Sal Mangano and sister Ellie for 
cleaning up our statue and making the area a much welcomed sight. 
   Bingo workers, Vegas workers, Wednesday Night Dance cooks and 
servers, you know who you are.  You are the back bone of the Bru-
midi Lodge.  You are there for the lodge even on the nights you really 
don’t feel like coming, but you care so much, that you show up any-
way.  Thank you, thank you, thank you from the bottom of my heart. 
   Do you enjoy live theater?  If you do, be sure and read the LaVoce 
carefully.  We have a new event you might find interesting. Sunday 
evening, July 10th we are selling tickets to a play at Broadhollow thea-
ter.  It promises to be a fun evening.  Hope to see you there! 
   By the time you read this Joe Bilello hopefully will be feeling much 
better. His accident will be behind him and card players “beware!”  He 
has had a few weeks to rest and is ready to take you on. 
   In closing I would like to wish every father, grandfather, step-father, 
godfather and father-to-be a healthy and happy Father’s Day. 
If you get a chance, go and plant a tomato plant with your grandson 
or granddaughter and continue the memories!  
 

Insieme come una famiglia,  
Andy  

President’s Message 

About Our Heritage . . .  150 YEARS’ UNITY CELEBRATION  & FATHER’S DAY 
 
   On March 17, 1861, the kingdom of Italy was proclaimed and Turin named its first  
capital. On that day, Victor Emmanual II became the first king of a unified Italy. It was 
the culmination of the Risorgimento, the movement for independence that for years 
struggled to free the country from foreign rule. Prior, the country had been a patchwork 
of regions ruled by the Pope and various monarchs. Four years after Turin was named 
first capital, Florence was named, in 1865; and subsequently in 1871, Rome. 
   As we thumb through pages of this June issue, preparations will be made for Father’s Day . . . a day to celebrate our 
fathers and the influence of our forefathers. However, our Italian forefathers observed early Catholic tradition and cele-
brated Festa del Papa on March 19th, Saint Joseph’s Day; and a grand old feast it is. Several days of live music, 
dancing, food and drink fill the streets of Florence and Rome, as San Giuseppe desserts vary from region to region, 
with zeppole and bigne (cream puffs) in the south and frittelle in the north. 
   Italy’s big celebration in June is the San Giovanni Feast Day, where hundreds of tiny lamps float on Lake Como; and 
in Florence, a palio of rowboats carrying lit candles can be found on the Arno River. 
 Wishing all paternal guardians . . . a Happy Father’s Day!  ~ Bob Savino 
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LADIES AUXILIARY 

COMMITTEE CHAIRLADIES 
 
Bingo ........................................... Marie Diamante –669-4184 
Bus Trips AC ................................. Anita Montuori - 422-6914 
....................................................... Marge Valenti—665-6323 
Dark Horse ......................................... Carol Nani— 242-4261 
…………………………………..Maryann Perticone—242-5492 
Fashion Show…………………….Ginger Filangeri – 666-0413 
Food for the Needy……………….Rose Dispinseri – 254-3015 
Health and Welfare ....................... .Pam Gagliano—242-2148 

PAST PRESIDENTS: 
 

Diana Grauer 
2009—2011 

Carmel Lamont 
2007—2009 

Mary Ann Perticone 
2005 -2007 

Joanne Spera 
2003-2005 

Ann Marie Nappi 
2001 – 2003 

Millie Misiano 
1999 – 2001 

Lucille Di Nardo 
1997 – 1999 

Lucille Romanello 
1995 – 1997 

Teena Spera * 
1993 – 1995 
Carol Nani 

1991 – 1993 
Rosemarie Manzo 

1989 – 1991 
Ann Mastrocco 

1987 – 1989 
Phyllis Cipriano 

1985 – 1987 
Fran Barone 
1983 – 1985 

Loretta Brocco* 
1981 – 1983 

Eleanor Cipriano* 
1979 – 1981 
Pat Sforza 

1977 – 1979 
Marge Errico* 
1975 – 1977 

Fay Cantone* 
1971 – 1975 

 
* Deceased 

Debra Prestano - President 
2809 Connecticut Avenue 
Medford, NY 11763 
(631) 289-1872 
email: dprestano4christ@live.com 
 

LADIES AUXILIARY OFFICERS: 
 

Vice President:…………………………………………...Ginger Filangeri—666-0413 
Immediate Past President: …………………. Domenica Diana Grauer —242-2710 
Orator:………………………………………………………...Antonina Masi - 243-3988 
Recording Secretary:…………………………………….Rose Dispinseri—254-3015 
Financial Secretary: …..………………………………….Sabrina Savino—422-6934 
Treasurer:………………………………………….Joanne Blennau—1-516-586-5379 
Corresponding Secretary: …………………………………Mary Barone—425-7179 
Principal Trustee: ………………………………………….Anita Montuori—422-6914 
Trustees:  
…………………………………………………………………Pam Gagliano—242-2148 
……………………………………………………………...Nina Tartaro—516-364-8879 
Mistress of Ceremonies:……………………………………….Ann Polito—547-1793 
Sentinel: ………………………………………………………..Jan Vigiano—242-7479 
Chaplain: …………………………………………………...Carmel Lamont—669-4543 

 

 

2010—2011 Lodge Queen—Lauren Merlino  
 

 
Membership…………………………………..Carol Nani – 242-4261 
Maryann Perticone – 242-5492…… Lucille Romanello – 667-3108 
Parade……………………………………….Jo Panarese—242-2666 
Photographer……………………………..Anita Montuori—422-6914 
Publicity……………….… ……………...Sabrina Savino – 422-6934 
Queens Pageant………………………….Antonina Masi—243-3988  
Refreshments…….……………………..Rose Failla—516-781-6150 
Twirlers…………………………..Linda Mastrocco Boss—243-0168 
Vegas……………………………………….Virginia Usak—586-6058 

Keep in Our Prayers 
Please keep in our prayers all members who are sick: Paul Del Prete, Frank Ferrante,  Pete Mastrocco,  

Peter Crescenti, Lucille Di Nardo, Marie Germano, Paul Coniglio, Fran Barone, Connie Busini, Marie Lambroia,   
Millie Misiano, Grace Carone, Vinny Russo,Pete Aglio, Joe Bilello, Lucille Romanello, Anna Lombardo, John Pugliese, 

Jim Palmieri & Louis Gulino.  
 

Pray for the souls of the recently departed. 
 

Also, pray for our men and women serving in the Armed Forces. 
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Dear Sisters and Brothers,      
 
   May has come and gone with so much happen-
ing in our lives. Between weddings, christenings, 
communions, showers, birthday celebrations, anni-
versaries, vacations, and unfortunately funerals we 

are constantly “busy” with family functions along with the events of 
our Lodge. 
   On May 1st was the annual NYS OSIA Bowling Tournament at 
Farmingdale Lanes. This is always a fun event. Thank you to Rose 
Dispinseri for organizing and participating in this event along with 3 of 
our ladies. 
   May 14th was the NYS OSIA Walk-a-thon for Education & Culture. 
Thank you to Bill and Carmel Lamont and anyone else who repre-
sented us by walking or even just cheering for the walkers. 
   May 19th the Lodge had it's Family “Pasta” night Social. Thank you 
to all the “members” who  baked or bought those great desserts. It's 
always a fun-filled night when you can include your own family with 
your Lodge family. A big “Thank you” to all the cooks and servers. 
   By the time you get this message we will have had IPP Diana 
Grauer's Testimonial. Unfortunately I had a family commitment and 
could not attend. This saddened me and made me realize the impact 
of being President and the hard choices we sometimes need to 
make. Thank you to  PP Carmel Lamont, PP Fran Barone, VP Ginger 
Filangeri and Joyce Ratuskny and our great friend Lucy Codella for 
all that they did for the testimonial. Congratulations to IPP Diana 
Grauer on the wonderful testament to her many years of dedicated 
service to the Ladies Auxiliary and the Lodge.  
   On May 24th at the Ladies Auxiliary Membership meeting, the Auxil-
iary and the Lodge awarded seven scholarships to qualified students 
for outstanding achievement. This is always an exciting and reward-
ing night for the students, their families, the Lodge and Auxiliary. 
Congratulations to the recipients and thank you to Brothers Tony 
LaRocca and Jack Battaglia for running the Scholarship Program. 
Thank you to all the “members” who supported this program through 
the year by working and participating in events that contribute to the 
Scholarship program. 
   
 

   May 30th was our annual Memorial Day Parade. Thank you to 
Chairlady Ann Polito.     
   We met and marched up Lake Avenue to Deer Park Avenue,  
showing our pride and true colors as patriotic  Italian-Americans. A 
wreath was presented at the JFK School Monument and also in front 
of our building on Deer Park Avenue. Thank you to the House Chair-
man and the kitchen help for feeding the marchers after the Parade. 
   June 2nd-5th is the OSIA NY State Convention. Thank you to Presi-
dent Andy and the Delegates for representing our Lodge at the Con-
vention.  
   June 15th is the Vigiano Brothers 8th Memorial Golf Outing at the 
Bergen Point Country Club. Ladies you've been invited to golf or 
come for dinner.Thank you to Brother Tom Lorito for chairing this 
event. 
   I know ladies have been asking and on Wednesday, June 22nd we 
will have a Trip to the Taj Mahal Casino in Atlantic City, $40 pp with 
$30 play-back, see Chairlady Anita Montuori for more information and 
to reserve a seat. 
   And on Sunday, June 26th there will be a Dance run by DJ's Gene 
and Joanne from 7:00-11:00pm. (refer to details in this issue of  La-
Voce). 
   At the Ladies Membership meeting on June 28th we will be crown-
ing our new “Queen”. It is a great honor to be the Lodge Queen, and 
the Lodge Queen graces us by representing the Lodge at our events, 
the parades and the District 1 Queen's Pageant. 
   July 30th: Summer Scholarship Dance, proceeds go to the Ladies 
Auxiliary Scholarship fund. 
   Check the Calendar for all upcoming events and for any announce-
ments. We can always use help at Bingo and Vegas, and you are 
greatly appreciated when you come down to give us a hand.  
   Please remember in your prayers our Brothers and Sisters who are 
ill or recovering from injury, our deceased members and their fami-
lies. Remember also in your prayers our brave service men and 
women who are around the world protecting our freedom and the 
Veterans who served our country in wars past. 
 
   Fraternally, 
   President Debra 

Madame’s Message 

  “Access to computers and the Internet has become a basic need for education in our society. 
                                                                                                                            ~ Kent Conrad 

  GET PLUGGED IN! . . . Come visit the Brumidi website, now!  
(http://www.sonsofitalyli.com).  You will find information on upcoming Lodge events, featured reci-
pes, get financial advice, link to Italian websites, listen to Italian music, play enjoyable games; and 
there is a link to La Voce (our newsletter). You no longer need to wait for the postal carrier to get the 
news into your home. Learn about The Commission for Social Justice, the anti-defamation arm of the 
Order Sons of Italy (OSIA). 
Additionally, if you send us your email address, to: Lodge@sonsofitalyli.com, you will get periodic 
news-as-it-happens delivered to your inbox. Webmaster—Sal Favarolo has designed a well-
acclaimed website with something for every Italian American . . . come, board the technology train. 

http://www.sonsofitalyli.com 
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June Birthdays 
 
Rev. Francis Gaeta 6/2 
Jennie Farina  6/4 
Vincent Spina  6/5 
Anthony De Biase 6/5 
Lorena Lanzilotta 6/11 
Rose Sarno  6/14 
Ann Marie Bufalino 6/15 

Milestones... 

Important Notices 
In case of Illness or death of a Brother Member or a 

Member of the Ladies Auxiliary Please Call: 
Pete Nani—242-4261 

Rose Dispinseri—254-3015 

Monthly Newsletter 
 

Bob Savino, Editor — Sabrina Savino, co-Editor 
422-6934  

E-Mail: dynsus@aol.com 

  
 

 
 
 
 

June Birthdays 
 
Marie DePaola  6/15 
Bill Lamont  6/15 
Gloria Toscano            6/18 
Ada Plumitallo  6/21 
Genevieve Fasano 6/24 
Nancy Valente  6/25 
Jim Caravella  6/30 

JuneAnniversaries 
 
Marie & Paul Coniglio  6/6 
Fay & Nino Barraco  6/8 
Dolores & Tony Gulino  6/8 

                                         
 
 
 
 
 

June 2 to June 5—New York State Convention 
June 15—Vigiano Brothers 8th Memorial Golf Outing 
June 22—Atlantic City Trip 
June 26—Social Ballroom Mix 
June 28—Crowning of Lodge Queen 

July 10—Theatre Comedy Show 
July 24—Mass for Our Lady of Mount Carmel 
July 30—Scholarship Dinner/Dance 
August 17—Senior Picnic 

Tuesday, June 28th 
7 P.M. 

At the Ladies General Membership Meeting 

Contact: Anita  @ 631-422-6914 

ATLANTIC CITY BUS TRIP 
TO TAJ MAHAL 

 
Wednesday, June 22nd 

Bus leaves Brumidi Lodge @ 8:00 a.m. 
 

        $40 per person 
     Receive $30 in slot play 

Social Ballroom Mix 
 at the Brumidi Lodge 
 

 

Our Lady of Mt. Carmel  
 
at Sts. Cyril & Methodius Church 

 
Sunday, July 24th 
11:00 AM MASS 

 
(followed by coffee & cake at the Lodge) 

Crowning of the Brumidi Queen 

UPCOMING EVENTS...HERE IN OUR LODGE AND IN THE ORDER 

$14 
per 

person 

Sunday  
June 
26th 
 7PM  

to  
11PM 

Call Gene or Joanne 
516-586-5379  

or  
516-991-3208 

Hero 
Coffee, Tea & Cakes 

Cash Bar 

DJ Gene  
& Joanne 

All members welcome! 
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50 Weekly Drawings 
1st prize — $50 

2nd prize — $25     3rd prize — $25 
& you can win more than once 

WINNING NUMBERS 

Week 14 Week 15 Week 16 

Only 300 numbers available 
      $50 per number 

$1,000 in 
December 

 $500 
in June Contact: IPP John Vigiano 631-242-7479 

169  117   1  113  111  137  120    4  216   14   78 

SUMMER SCHOLARSHIP DANCE 
Saturday, July 30th 

7:30 to 11:30 PM 
"AMERICAN BBQ" 

$30 per person 
Burgers/Hot Dogs/Fried Chicken 

Beer & Soft Drinks 
Dancing to DJ 

 

 SENIOR PICNIC 
Wednesday, August 17th 

(rain date, August 18th) 
10:00 AM to 3:00 PM 

at Phelps Lane Park 
$5 per person ALL SENIORS ARE WECOME! 

Music & Entertainment 
Picnic lunch, beverages, coffee & desert 
Tickets: Nunzio/Marie Diamante 631-669-4184 

                      Sal/Jen Mangano 631-988-3000 

 
 
 

The Constantino Brumidi Lodge and Our Lady of the Rosary Council  
of Deer Park in conjunction with the Broad Hollow Theatre Company  
present a Comedy by Renee Taylor and Joseph Bologna 

BAYWAY 
ARTS 

CENTER 
265 East Main 

Street 
East Islip, NY 
Direction by 

Marian Waller 

SUNDAY 
JULY 10TH, 2011 

6:00PM 
$30.00 per person 

 

For Tickets contact 
Carmine Soldano 

631-586-0883 
Sal Mangano 
631-586-3600 
Dan Cicale 

631-586-9583 

F O R    M A T U R E    A U D I E N C E S    O N L Y 
This will be a fun filled enjoyable evening and a fund raiser for both organizations that give back to the surrounding communities in the 

forms of charities, donations, and scholarships.  The theatre will be ours for the evening with a special Q & A, autograph, and photo-op session with 
the actors and actresses after the show.  Special wine & cheese reception at 5:15pm and during the intermission. 

It concerns the adventures of a Jewish widow and an Italian widow whose daughters move them to Las Vegas, where they share a retire-
ment condo.  On an excursion, they are saved from a mugger by a charming gambler who is short on cash.  They allow him to curl up on the living 
room floor and he manages to sweet talk his way into both ladies’ lives. 

NOTE: The Character of Johnny Paolucci  
is played by Ladies Auxiliary member  
Rose Failla’s son Paul. 

(additional details to follow) 

Week 13 

 112 

	 VOLUME 2, ISSUE 6	 JUNE 2011	 PAGE 7



	 PAGE 8	 JUNE 2011	 VOLUME 2, ISSUE 6



	 VOLUME 2, ISSUE 6	 JUNE 2011	 PAGE 9



VOLUME 2, ISSUE 6 June 2011 10 

 

 Next Men’s General Membership Meeting: Tuesday, June 21, 2011,  8 PM 
Next Ladies Auxiliary General Membership Meeting: Tuesday, June 28, 2011, 7 PM 

DEADLINE FOR NEXT “La Voce” - Monday, June 20, 2011 

SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 1 
      Ballroom 
      Dancing       

2 3 
 

4 

5 
   
 

6 
 
       BINGO 

7  
    TRUSTEE          
    MEETING 

8 
      Ballroom 
      Dancing 

9 
  DIRECTORS 
      Meeting 
        

10  
 
   VEGAS 

11 
 
 

12 
   

13 
    
       BINGO 

14 
LADIES  
BOARD 

15 
      Ballroom 
      Dancing 

16 
    
  

17 
       
     

18 
 
     

19 
 FATHER’S DAY 

20 
  
        BINGO 

21  
      MEN’s 
    GENERAL 

22  Bus Trip to 
  Atlantic City     
 

Ballroom Dancing 

23      
 
 
    

24 
 
VEGAS 

25 

26 27 
       BINGO 

 

28   LADIES 
     GENERAL 
(CROWNING OF 
LODGE QUEEN) 

 29 
       Ballroom 
       Dancing 

30 
 

   
 

   
 

June 2011 

SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 
 
 
 

      
      

 
    
 

    
 

 1 
       

2 
 

3  
      
DIST ONE PRESIDENTS 

4 
   NO BINGO 
 
Independence Day 

5 
    TRUSTEE          
    MEETING 
 

6        
       Ballroom 
       Dancing 

7 
     

8  
     VEGAS 

9 
 

 

10  
    THEATRE 
 COMEDY SHOW 

11 
     BINGO 
 

 

12 
 

LADIES BOARD 

13  
      Ballroom 
      Dancing 

14    
   DIRECTORS 
     Meeting 

15 
   

VEGAS 

16 

17 
 

18 
     BINGO 
 
 

19   MEN’s 
    GENERAL 
   (Casual) 

20  
       Ballroom 
       Dancing 

21 
       

22 
   
 

23 
    

24  
OUR LADY of 
 Mt CARMEL 
   MASS              

25 
      BINGO 
       

26  
      LADIES 
     GENERAL 
 

27 
       Ballroom 
       Dancing 

28 29 
 

VEGAS 

30  
     SUMMER 
 SCHOLARSHIP 
  Dinner/Dance 

July 2011 

NEW YORK STATE CONVENTION 

31 
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FOR INFORMATION AND APPOINTMENTS CALL OR FAX

TARA AT: 631-338-6357
MEMBERS RECEIVE DISCOUNTS

Brumidi Catering Company, Inc.
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          NNNIIICCCEEE   PPPLLLUUUMMMBBBIIINNNGGG   
                     &&&   HHHEEEAAATTTIIINNNGGG,,,   IIINNNCCC   
      
   ***   LLLiiiccceeennnssseeeddd,,,   BBBooonnndddeeeddd,,,   IIInnnsssuuurrreeeddd   
   ***   SSSeeennniiiooorrr   CCCiiitttiiizzzeeennn   DDDiiissscccooouuunnntttsss   
   ***   AAAnnnyyy   &&&   AAAllllll   PPPllluuummmbbbiiinnnggg   &&&   HHHeeeaaatttiiinnnggg   NNNeeeeeedddsss   
   

                                                PPPaaayyy   ttthhheee   RRRiiiggghhhttt   PPPrrriiiccceee………...CCCaaallllll   NNNIIICCCEEE   
PPPhhhooonnneee:::   (((666333111)))   222444222---NNNiiiccceee   (((666444222333)))                           CCCeeellllll:::      (((666333111)))   444999555---222888111333   

 www.NicePlumbingAndHeating.com 
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5012 Veterans Highway • Holbrook, NY 11741
Serving the Community for over 45 years

DJ Services; Music for all Occasions
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CAROL QUIRK
TOWN CLERK

TOWN OF BABYLON
200 EAST SUNRISE HIGHWAY

LINDENHURST, NY 11757

(631) 957-3005
Fax: (631) 957-7490

E-Mail: cquirk@townofbabylon.com

Driveways 
Parking Lots 
Stoops 
Patios  
Walks 
Pool Patios 

          Asphalt 
          Concrete 
          Brick Pavers 
          Stone 
          Seal Coating 

LOUIS LABRIOLA, President 
Member Constantino Brumidi Lodge #2211 

10% off 
For Members & Family 
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Phone: 631-422-6934 
E-mail: sabr10@msn.com 

 Sabrina Savino 

Custom Scrapbooks 
Home Decor Items 
Custom Jewelry 
Home Parties 

Custom Crafts by Sabrina 

Group Lessons Available 

RENT THIS SPACE

178 Old South Path
Melville, NY 11747

Call Now For
Free Estimates

Peter Libardi
(631) 673-3491

Spring & Fall Cleanups • Weekly Maintenance • Planting

Pruning • Land Clearing • Landscape Design • Firewood



Founded February 28, 1969
2075 Deer Park Avenue • Deer Park, New York 11729

Kitchen / Fax: 631-586-3928
Lodge Office Only: 631-940-2006
Lodge Office Fax: 631-586-5429

Catering: 631-338-6357
Website: http://www.sonsofitalyli.com   •   Email: lodge@ sonsofitalyli.com

©
A

d
fin

ity
Not only are we a family-owned funeral home, we’re
owned locally. Why should this be important to you?
Because we answer to our own community—our

friends, neighbors, you.
As for that other funeral home chain, their owners

are out-of-state... where are their interests?

Here.

Our owners: Their owners:

There.

MANGANO
FUNERAL HOME, INC.

1701 Deer Park Ave. • Deer Park
(631) 586-3600
ManganoFH.com

Deer Park’s only family owned and operated funeral home.
Since 1911

    

Barbara A. Mangano, President

Brother Joseph S. Mari, Manager

Brother Sal F. Mangano, Vice President
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